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GOVERNMENT OF ANAMBRA STATE OF NIGERIA
ANAMBRA STATE INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR FILING OF 2023 PAYE ANNUAL RETURN
AND 2024 PROJECTIONS BY EMPLOYERS OF LABOURIIN ANAMBRA
STATE

Anambra State Internal Revenue Service hereby extends the deadline for
filing of PAYE annual return from 31 January 2024 to 15 February 2024

The extension has become necessary to allow taxpayers conclude their
annual filing.

All employers of labour are encouraged to take advantage of this window
provided by the extension to file their annual return.

Note that there will be no further extension.

Chairman/Chief Executive
A

Office of The Executive Chairman l @ :g

Anambra State Internal Revenue Service,
Revenue House: | Esther Obiakor Avenue, Awka \




